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25/06/2022  17:12:582022/1662/P OBJ Monica Baron and 

family

We own the house right next door to this proposal for a balcony/ terrace extension, and new walk on roof. We 

believe this proposal would remove our existing privacy.

Our living room is currently not at all overlooked by the existing next door balcony /terrace. The proposed 

extension, however, would create a totally new scenario where people on a next door terrace could easily and 

directly look into our living room which they currently can not. This would totally alter the privacy we have 

enjoyed for 20years. It would impact our work and life on countless levels. 

It would also create concerning new security issues. 

Our neighbours¿ current balcony/ terrace is set back from our property and garden. The proposed extension 

would bring a terrace right up to our garden. Anyone standing on it would effectively be standing over us where 

we, amongst other things, enjoy outdoor meals. 

Both our neighbours¿ and our, balconies are currently set back. The current design gives all of us privacy in 

our living rooms and, to a considerable extent, on our balconies and gardens too. I have nothing against my 

neighbours who seem wonderful but I am totally opposed to this proposal. I really hope we can find an 

amicable solution!

Yours Sincerely

Monica Baron and family
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